## Nikki Cooper

From: Pamela Thompson

**Sent:** Monday, October 26, 2020 7:28 PM

**To:** corporate

**Subject:** White gold utility lines/homeowner AGAINST approval of undergrounding of utility

lines

Dear Mayor and Council: Please accept this email to express my disfavour with going ahead with undergrounding of Hydro/Shaw/Telus in White Gold Estates due to the outrageous price tag outlined on the RMOW website. Tacking on around 30,000 dollars plus to our already high property taxes to remove utility poles is not an amount I, nor my adult children can afford to pay. I added my name to the original petition as I understood there was a substantial hydro grant which may have offset costs but I see that 864k grant is just a drop in the bucket and in no way encourages me to go through the onerous process and expense outlined. I am NOT in favour of proceeding. Please confirm receipt of this email by responding back to me and ensure it gets on the Agenda for the upcoming meeting and please read it aloud. Sincerely, Pamela Thompson. 7422 Ambassador Crescent, Whistler, BC. V8E OE4

Sent from my iPhone